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On December 3rd we had our Christmas party we played 4 different games one of 
which was pass the parcel, of course they all enjoyed ripping the paper off.  The 
evening was finished off with Pizza, cake and a drink. 
 

On  Saturday  5th  December,  we  attended  the  
District Beaver Carol Service and party at St 
Andrews Church West Kirby. The theme this year 
was Christmas around the World and our country 
was Australia and included the traditional cork 
hat.  

 
The Service was followed by the party in the adjacent church hall where we met 
Santa and had some grub as you can see in these photos. 

 
 
Thursday 10th December was our last meeting of the year and we visited the Funky 
Flair pottery Studio in Hoylake. We had a great time there and you can find more 
details and photos on the Activities page. 
 
 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 


